
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
19 December 2018 
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
McKee Class -  staff changes 
 
Further to the Head’s letter regarding staff structure changes which was sent home on the 7 
December, I write to advise you of the resulting changes to McKee class from January 2019. 
 
Miss Lauren Evans will take over as trainee teacher for McKee class and she will be supported 
by Mrs Pat Wheal, who has been newly appointed as a Higher Level Teaching Assistant 
(HLTA).  Both members of staff are highly experienced and have been working at the school 
for a number of years. 

 
There are no changes to the rest of the McKee team. 
 
We congratulate both members of staff on their new appointments and welcome them to the 
team.   
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Sarah Fraser 
Orchard Cluster Leader 
 
 


